
 

 

Rotary Club of Hertford 
Meeting Activities and Events 

May 7, 2024 
Club Officers 

President 
Henry House 

President-Elect 
TBD 

Vice President 
TBD 

Secretary 
Bob Bennett 

Treasurer 
Micki Levine 

Past President 
Bob Bennett 

Club Directors 
Club Service 

Joe Easterwood 
Community Service 

Glenn White 
International Service 

TBD 
Youth & Vocational 

Services 
TBD 

Public Relations 
Mike Cantin 

District # 7720 
Club # 6109 

Quote of the Day 
“We make a living by 
what we get, but we 
make a life by what 
we give.” 

--Winston Churchill 

Guests 
None 

Member Birthdays 
Fred Yates (Honorary) 

Member Anniversaries 
None 

Wedding Anniversaries 
None 

Program Schedule  
05/07  Planning meeting 
05/14  Jack Boone 
05/21  Tanya Turner (TOY) 
05/28  Bob Bennett 

06/04  Glenn White 
06/11  Mike Cantin 
06/18  Assembly 
06/25  Installation Banquet 
 

Attendance 
Members Present            13 
Attendance % 62 

 
 
 

  

Opening Activities 
Henry opened the meeting at 8:00 am.  Members 
recited the Pledge of Allegiance, sang God Bless 
America, then Henry gave the Invocation. 

     Announcements 
*  Remember Hunger Heroes.  Drop off at The Hub.    
*  Teachers of the Year & Students of the Month – 5/21 
*  Rotary scholarship awards will be reviewed today at 
3:00 in Perquimans Library. 
*  Plans need to be made for the 100th Club 
anniversary.  Henry noted that Connie & Frank are 
looking into a possible dinner event. 
*  The GPro Golf Tournament will run from 5/19 – 5/25.  
Putting for Polio will occur on 5/19.  Course 
construction will begin @ 1:00 and the event runs from 
3 – 5 pm.  Fee collection/registration will begin at noon.  
More volunteers are needed. 

Fundraising Discussion 
Since Dine, Drink & Dance (DD&D) is canceled next Fall, 
this meeting was to identify ways to raise the lost funds 
for FY 24-25.  The discussion started by considering the 
possibility of our Club doing DD&D without the 
involvement of the Chamber.  This was not considered 
a good option.  Another idea discussed involved having 
a concert at the high school.  This might also involve a 
meal, using the cafeteria (if accessible to us).  This was 
set aside for further consideration as a spring event.  
The third option was a Murder Mystery Dinner that 
could be held at The Olny Place (in Belvidere).  This 
seemed most interesting because it would be held 
indoors with food and entertainment.  Kimberly will 
contact The Olny Place to discuss a possible mid-
November date. 

Concluding Activities 
*  Happy Bucks: None 
*  50/50 Raffle: None 
*  Members recited the 4-Way Test. 
*  The meeting adjourned at 9:03 am.    

Respectfully submitted by Henry 


